
Parent Booster Meeting 4/23/19 
Welcome Raven Football Parents!! 

 
First off, we would like to welcome you all and thank you for coming! We encourage all Players, 
Parents and Family members to get involved with our Boosters Club. The more involved you are 
the greater success we will have supporting our Players and Football Program!  
 
Football Season is just around the corner!! Whaaat?! I know we are excited and so eager to get 
the ball rolling on some things. This year we are bringing fundraising and volunteering to the top 
of our list. We have Chili’s Breakfast coming up on 5/4 and several team meal nights on the 
books.  We are also considering some new fundraising options as well. A couple of our major 
fundraisers (Golf Tournament and Golf Ball Drop) are already in the works as those were very 
successful for us last year. If there are Fundraisers that you would like to suggest please email 
Michelle Loveall with your ideas. We are always considering new options in order to meet our 
fundraising goals! 
 
*Fundraising Expectations-​ For the 2019-2020 year our Individual Player Goal is $500.  
This can be met by personal sponsorship or fundraising through Fundraisers approved by the 
Boosters Club. Individual Fundraising and Participation will be a consideration during the 
lettering process. 
 
*Volunteer Expectations- ​For the 2019-2020 year our Individual Player Goal is 10 hours of 
which 6 hours can be done by Parents. We are encouraging more Volunteering from our 
Players and Parents this year. We believe that Volunteering is not only doing good for others 
and the community but it fosters a sense of pride, accomplishment and Team Building. Our 
Players and Families will have several opportunities to volunteer as a group and for Team 
Functions. These hours will be a consideration during the lettering process.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please email or contact the Board for clarification.  
 

 
 


